BILL AND ELAINE TABOR

MISSIONARIES IN COSTA RICA

September, 2018

Dear Praying Friends,

We are still rejoicing in the Lord and His Goodness.

We have a new mission started by a graduate of our Seminary. Pray for this work in the Alajuela area. Other graduates have started 3 missions under the direction of their pastor, Marcos Bolivar.

The mission in Bangares, Gunacaste has purchased a house to convert into their church building. They have remodeled the building and built a fence around the property. A special thanks to the Youth Group of Grace Baptist Church, Brunswick, Ohio for coming to paint and lay concrete. They were a blessing to this new group of believers. My son, Mike was able to host the group while in Costa Rica.

WESTERNOCEAN

Our national pastor in Nicaragua has had many problems with the unrest in the country. There is a lot of turmoil and fighting in the street and over 60 have been killed. The church has had to cancel church services when there is a lot of gunfire and fighting against the government. Our pastor was arrested and accused of leading the opposition. He was taken from his home but the police brought him back in a short time. Only God can protect His children. Many that are arrested never return or are found dead along the road. Pray for God's protection over Brother Bermudez and his church.

We are moving forward. Keep praying for the work in Costa Rica and thank you for your support.

Yours for Souls,

Bill and Elaine Tabor

Wtabor123@gmail.com

Bill + Elaine

BILL AND ELAINE TABOR

MISSIONARIES IN COSTA RICA

MAY, 2018

Dear Praying Friends,

God is good all the time. The health of my wife has greatly improved and she is doing great. Continue to pray for our health that we may be fit to do the work of Christ.

We now have 23 churches and 9 missions. All of them are growing and the pastors are doing a fantastic job of guiding their people.

During the month of March I was invited to go to India to preach at a Conference and some local churches. I visited one of the most southern parts of India. The churches are growing but the pastors need so much help. God blessed and 17 were saved in the meeting and literally 100's of people responded to the invitations. There were over 600 in some of the meetings. It was 26 hours of flight from Costa Rica and very tiring but to see what God did was well worth the trip. Please continue to pray for the work in India.

We have started a program (for lack of a better word) in our main church. It is part of a program that we already have. The first part is the discipleship of all the believers, second part Bible courses that can be done at home by children, young people and adults, The last stage is for online Bible study and classes at the church. Our goal is to have everyone in the church studying the Bible. The Bible changes lives! Our people are so excited to be submerged in the Word.

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers. There is so much to be done.

Yours for souls,

Bill and Elaine

WTABOR123@GMAIL.COM

Rell + Elaine

Under his wings you will find refuge;

BILL AND ELAINE TABOR

MISSIONARIES TO COSTA RICA

JANUARY 2018

Dear Praying Friends,

God has been good to us. My wife is home and doing well. She lost over 20 pounds and has to rest a lot but progress is doing well. Please keep her in your prayers. We are giving thanks to our God for His care.

Many things have taken place:

Mission Conference in our main church with over 45 missionary families attending. Missionary and pastor Isaias Rodriguez from Monterrey Mexico did an excellent job of preaching, We had missionaries from several different countries.

Two new missions have been started and we are thankful for the mission of planting new works. God is so faithful to us and the work.

This is vacation time in Costa Rica and our churches are busy with Vacation Bible Schools and Camps. The schools have been well attended and many won to the Lord. The camps are fun but also a spiritual time for the children and the youth. God has given us so many talented people to work with.

We ask for your continued prayers for my wife and for my personal health. We still have much to be done. Thank you for being faithful to us in your prayer and financial support.

Yours for Souls,

Bill and Elaine

WTABOR123@GMAIL.COM

Bell Eline